State University of New York College at Buffalo - Buffalo State University

Digital Commons at Buffalo State

First Unitarian Church of Niagara Falls

Church Collections

6-29-1955

Newsletter; 1955-06-29

First Unitarian Universalist Church of Niagara Falls

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.buffalostate.edu/first_unitarian_universalist



Part of the History Commons, and the Religion Commons

Recommended Citation

"Newsletter; 1955-06-29." First Unitarian Church of Niagara Falls. Digital Collections. Monroe Fordham Regional History Center, Archives & Special Collections Department, E. H. Butler Library, SUNY Buffalo State.

https://digitalcommons.buffalostate.edu/first_unitarian_universalist/24

This Book is brought to you for free and open access by the Church Collections at Digital Commons at Buffalo State. It has been accepted for inclusion in First Unitarian Church of Niagara Falls by an authorized administrator of Digital Commons at Buffalo State. For more information, please contact digitalcommons@buffalostate.edu.

UNITARIAN ADVANCE

notices - summer issue FIRST UNITARIAN CHURCH Rev. George N. Marshall, Minister 639 Main St. Niagara Falls, N. Y.

តិបន្ទាប់ពេលប្រការអាចក្រុមនៅមួយប្រការប្រការប្រការប្រការប្រការប្រការប្រការប្រការប្រការប្រការប្រការប្រការប្រការប IN NEED OF TRANSPORTATION TO QUEENSTON? Call the minister's home and leave tel. no. We will arrange cars to meet you at church, 16:45 am, promptly!

KEEP ENCLOSED BAZAAR Flier for Summer reference purposes. Find out what you can do. Call Mrs. Hans Popp, Mrs. Karl Hutzel for Sewing Meeting information.

Vol. xxxiv

SUNDAY OUTING includes annual OUTDOOR SERVICE and CHURCH PICNIC

The Cutder service and picnic will be held conclude our schedule until fall, in Queenston Heights, Ont., at the Gen. Brock mon-The hope to carry forward the summer ument park. This beautiful area for recreation and relaxation is part of the Niagara Park Commission sion system, over the Lewiston-Queenston Bridge. They have reserved picnic tables for us, and on arrival we should all inquire for the reserved picnic area for the Unitarian church from the park attendants.

OUTDOORS SERVICE AT 11:00 a.m. MUSIC BY THE His address is P.O. Box 331, Ply-SANKEY FAMILY QUARTET, and short inspiration settle mouth, Mass. "Your minister is as by Mr. Marshall. This 3rd Annual Outdoor Service near as your phone". Visitors will is a concluding highlight of the year, and we urge be welcomed. Clear Pond is on U.S. your attendance. Service begins at 11:00 a.m.

Church School Picnic is part of this annual Church Picnic and outing. Bring the kiddies!

SEASON CLOSES UNTIL SEPT. 11th.

Today's service and outing will mer building program seems bright.

Next week the Marchall's will leave for their summer cottage on Clear Pond, Plymouth, Mass. Mr. Marshall will return for any emergencies in the church family. His phone no. is Plymouth 969 M-1. Route 44, 4 miles west of U.S. #3.

The Marshall's will attend the Detroit Biennial Aug. 24-29th. Hope

te see you there!

IN EVENT OF RAIN on Sunday, the service will be shifted to the First Unitarian Church auditorium where an informal service, in old clothes, followed by a work and play period will follow.

Several work crews must be signed up to clear out the proposed construction area so that work can begin this summer.

Men will be asked to sign up for one of several evenings. (If it rains we will do it Sunday.)

+ + + IN MATRIMONY + + +

Frances Ann Gray and Raymond Callahan in the Church, June 18, 1955

Marie E. Emmens and Benjamin H. Rose in the Church, June 18, 1955 <u>ការពេលពេលពេលអ៊ីវិការពេកអ៊ីវិការពិធីអាពាក់ហ៊ីវិកាពិធីការពេកពេកអ៊ីវិការពេកអាការអំពីអាពិធី</u>

The ST. CATHARINES UNITARIAN FELLOWSHIP will join with us in the Church Picnic and outdoor Service on Sunday. We look forward to the opportunity to meet them!

tarian Biennial in Detroit, Aug. 24-29th!

TOTAL Commence of the commence NEW MEMBERS WELCOMED INTO CHURCH Sunday, June 19, 1955

Mr. & Mrs. James R. Newberry

Mr. & Mrs. Louis Villano

Dr. & Mrs. Donald R. May

Mr & Mrs. John W. O'Hara

Mr. & Mrs. George V. Vosseller

Mr. & Mrs. Earl L. Hauman

Mr. & Mrs. Aubrey M. Kirby, Jr.

Adolf M. Hamann

Mrs. Albert Kunigisky

Mrs. W. R. McElwain

Mrs. Lillian M. Sherwood

Miss Elvira James

Fred E. Hetherington

Leonard F. Hayes

Mrs. Charlene J. Auman

Additional New Members will be welcomed into the Church at our Anniversary Service, Oct. 16, 1955.

Berentining in the contract of the contract of

In attendance this weekend and next week at Chautauqua will be Mrs. Clare A good summer trip will include the Uni- Ripple, Mrs. Earl Harrington, and Mrs. Howard P. Hale, among others we expect.